
Brenda White
Lagrange

Hi, I am a woman owned small farm in Lagrange. I beg you please to oppose LD 151 
and 1022. These bills will make it harder for farmers to remain open. We are barely 
making a profit. There are so many other restrictive laws against farmers that we do 
not need more. Please protect farmers and their employees by opposing these laws.
Sincerely, Brenda White, Lil Bit Organic Farm


